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Our Mission: Giving Academic and Vocational Scholarships that Change Lives. 

                                                             As the season of goodwill and giving is upon us, I am reminded of what it truly means to give to             
                others.  While writing this, I am going back through and reading many of the wonderful heartfelt 
                               letters the Foundation has received from  scholarship recipients.   Generosity is alive and well  
                and we can all do our part to give to others, whether it be paying for someone’s groceries, 
                selecting the name of a child in need, or giving to your favorite charity; a little goes a long way.    
     ~Katie 

Message from our Director: 

6 Ways to Give to Your  

Favorite Charity 

 

1) Direct Cash/Check Contribution 

2) Wills & Bequests 

3) Charitable Remainder Trusts 

4) Charitable Gift Annuities 

5) Endowments 

6) Real Estate Gifts 

 

Contact us today to find out how 
your donation can benefit the lives 
of today and tomorrow by receiving 
a scholarship from the Peter Sategna 
Educational Foundation. 

 

Be sure to consult your own tax advi-
sor on which method best suits you 
and affords you the tax benefits of 
contributing to the Peter Sategna 
Educational Foundation. 

Congratulations to Board 

Member Shannon Sucato! 

 

On Tuesday, October 6, 2012, Peter Sate-

gna Educational Foundation Director of 

Scholarships/Board Member, Shannon 

Sucato, was awarded the “Heart of Hay-

ward” award for her dedication and volun-

teer service to the organization from the 

City of Hayward.  An awards ceremony was 

hosted at the white tent in the St. Rose 

hospital parking lot with a few hundred in 

attendance. 

Again, congratulations to Shannon and we 

thank you for your dedication and service 

to the Foundation. 

 

‘Tis the Season of saying 

Thank You! 

 

As indicated above, we get letters of 

thanks from our scholarship recipients 

and I would like to share a few of their 

words now. 

 

”Thank you very much for the scholar-

ship.  I have used it pay for some of my 

tuition costs.”  

~S. Villalba 

 

“This money has helped me minimize 

the amount of loans I have needed to 

take out and it has been a great relief.”         

~J. Ramirez 

 

“Thank you again for making my college 

experience more affordable.”   

~E. Figueroa 

 


